
VIRTUAL DESIGN PUBLIC HEARING
ROADWAY IMPROVEMENTS ON WEST 

MAIN STREET(RTE-97) GEORGETOWN, MA
What is happening?
A Live Virtual Design Public Hearing will be hosted on the MassDOT website below to present the 
design for the proposed roadway improvements on West Main Street (Route-97) project in 
Georgetown, MA.

How will this affect you? 

The proposed project consists of roadway improvements of West Main Street (Route-97) which will 
include roadway reconstruction, intersection realignment, sidewalk reconstruction, ADA compliant 
wheelchair ramps, a new closed drainage system, new signage, pavement markings, a multi-use 
path, and all related work. The work on King Street will be limited to resurfacing, signing and 
pavement markings.

When
Monday, February 7, 2022
6:30 PM

Attend
www.mass.gov/massdot-highway-design-public-hearings

Please note this meeting will be recorded. Information will be available on the website 
starting on February 14, 2022

This meeting is accessible to people with disabilities and those with limited English proficiency. MassDOT provides 
reasonable accommodations and/or language assistance free of charge upon request, as appropriate. To request 

accommodation or language assistance, please contact Janhavi Limaye by phone 617.413.4120, or by email 
Janhavi.b.limaye@dot.state.ma.us. Requests should be made as soon as possible prior to the meeting, and for more difficult to 
arrange services including sign-language, CART or language translation or interpretation, requests should be made at least ten 
business days before the meeting.  

Project inquiries may also be emailed to: massdotprojectmanagement@dot.state.ma.us 
Please submit any written statements regarding the proposed undertaking to: Carrie E. Lavallee, P.E., Acting Chief Engineer,  
MassDOT, 10 Park Plaza, Boston, MA 02216, Attention: Project Management, PROJECT FILE NO. 609517  

http://www.mass.gov/massdot-highway-design-public-hearings
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